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Timothy Denton is a former National Commissioner of the CRTC, from 2008-2013. He sits on the Board of the American Registry of Internet Numbers (2008-to the present). He has been, at various times, first counsel to the Canadian Association of Internet Providers, an advisor to private clients in the domain name system, Inquiry Officer into the state of Next-Generation 9-1-1 Services in Canada, Member of the Board of the Canadian Internet Registration Authority, and Policy Advisor to the then Minister of Telecommunications, when the current editions of the Broadcasting and Telecommunications Acts were developed. 

He is, with Philip Palmer, a partner in the Windermere Group, a firm advising and representing clients in telecommunications and Internet-related issues. 

He holds a Bachelor of Civil Law from McGill University (1973) and a Master of Law in Communications from the University of Ottawa in 2007.

He has consistently advocated for adapting the practice of Canadian regulation in broadcasting and telecommunications to the characteristics of the Internet.
